
What We Worked on in August 

• We talked about new situations, getting along with others, and making good choices. We 

even had our first memory verse  “Encourage one another and build each other up...”                       

          1 Thessalonians 5:11 

• In Religion: We talked about being prayerful, how and when we should pray. We listened to 

Bible stories about God and creation and Adam and Eve. 

• We studied the letters: Aa and Bb; the sounds that they make and practiced writing the let-

ters.  

• We learned about the numbers: 1 and 2 and practiced writing them.  

• In Math we’ve been counting objects from 1-5 and have worked hard at recognizing the cor-

rect answer. 

• We studied the colors: red and blue and had fun painting with an apple and bubbles! We 

even played with homemade play dough each week with the color we were studying.  

• We’ve been practicing writing our name. 

• We studied the shapes: circle and square and practiced tracing, cutting and gluing them! 

• We’ve had a blast making sentences with our site words: A, a, and I.                                                         

We were able to READ OUR FIRST SENTENCE by the end of the first week of school! 

• We’ve learned many new songs and enjoy singing them together!! 
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• We will continue talking about good choices. 

• This month our biblical theme is “self-control” and our memory verse will be “God gives 

me power, love and self-control.”      2 Timothy 1:7 

• First Parent Work Day: is scheduled for Thursday, September 12 from 9-10:00 in the  

conference room. Be prepared for lots of cutting, laughter and refreshments! 

• Preschool Pictures Day: is scheduled for Thursday, September 19th. Stacy Quasebarth 

Photography will be taking our preschool pictures again this year. We will be sending 

home an order form with a money envelop attached IF you would like to order pictures 

next week. Please check your child’s take home folder for the order form. Additional or-

der forms will be available on the day of pictures as well. All checks need to be made out 

to: “Stacy Quasebarth Photography”. 

• Columbian Park Animal Visit Day: “Animal Tales Program” sponsored by the Columbian 

Park Zoo in Lafayette will be visiting our preschool with a few of their zoo animals on 

Thursday, September 26th. We are soooo excited to have this program available during 

What’s Happening In September: 

Note from your teachers 

Our gracious Heavenly Father has blessed us with such wonderful, loving and fun preschoolers! 
Thank you for your prayers that our little ones continue to grow academically, spiritually and     
socially! 

If you do not have a church home - I would love to invite you to ours! We have a special          
Children’s Church for the little ones the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month.  On the 3rd Sunday 
of each month -  our pastor has a “Children’s service” with a special sermon/music geared just for 
our youth!  

As always - if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to give me a call. Thank 
you for your continued support. May God continue to bless you and your families! 

Mrs. Cindy & Mrs. Nicki 


